From: Rayne, Kirsten

Sent: Tuesday, 27 June 2017 8:27 a.m.

To: Blair, Scott

Subject: RMA/2017/1354 - 631 Colombo Street - EH Comments
Hi Scott,

I've reviewed this application and agree that the proposed signage is capable of complying with the applicable glare
standard of 20 lux.

For this reason, effects are considered to be less than minor.

Let me know if you require any further information.

Cheers
Kirsten

Kirsten Rayne

Environmental Health Officer
Regulatory Compliance Unit

DDI 03 941 8453
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